
Sample Cafeteria Announcement 
 

Attention students: 
 
Today we will be starting a new recycling program in the cafeteria. Please note 
the new recycling containers next to all the garbage containers. 
 
The following materials will no longer be thrown away (list recyclable material). 
Instead they will be separated so they can be recycled. 
 
(Name of student volunteer) will be demonstrating what to do when you are 
finished with your lunch. 
 
(Have student demonstrate correct procedure for each recyclable while speaker 
explains what to do with such things as leftover soda or food on polystyrene 
trays.) 
 
If you have any questions, please ask (name of adult food service/cafeteria 
contact) for help.  Everyone is responsible for making the recycling program work. 
 
We all can make a difference! 
 
Thanks for helping, and keep thinking “green.” 


